G5
Tiwn 23 Rpb. 20

cL - Macq VNS

7

L

~“VAUGHAN

wgs\}'

memorandum

DATE: May 21, 2015
TO: Mayor and Members of Council

RE: COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - May 5, 2015
REPORT 20, ITEM 27
CONSULTING SERVICES - VAUGHAN HEALTHCARE CENTRE PRECINCT (VHCP)
COST-SHARING FACILITATOR - WARD 1

Recommendation

The Commissioner of Public Works and the Commissioner of Finance and City Treasurer recommend:

1. That, further to the recommendations of Report 27 of the May 5, 2015 Committee of the Whole
meeting, the firm of Prism Partners Inc. be re-engaged at a cost of $20,000 plus HST, to be
funded from the City's current capital project CO-0054.

Background

Further to Committee of the Whole May 5, 2015 adoption of the recommendations of Report 27, staff have
negotiated with Prism Partners Inc., and are recommending that the firm be re-engaged at a total cost of
$20,000, plus HST, to carry out the work required to finalize the negotiations and to formalize a cost-
sharing agreement with Mackenzie Health for the construction of Hospital and Hospital Precinct servicing
works.

Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2020/Strategic Plan

This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and ties into the following Vaughan
Vision 20/20 Goals and Objectives:

Goal: Service Excellence
Objective: Promote Community Safety, Health, & Wellness

Continuing with the Hospital Precinct Development, and completing the servicing of the lands for the new
Mackenzie Vaughan Hospital in partnership with Mackenzie Health, will ultimately provide a new much-
awaited hospital and healthcare facility for Vaughan, thus contributing to fulfillment of this vital Strategic
Objective.

Respectfully submitted, %

ngul Jankowski {/ John Henry
ommissioner of Engineering and Public Works Cormmissioner of Finance and City Treasurer
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